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West Hertfordshire Primary Care Trust and
East and North Hertfordshire Primary Care Trust




Charter House
Parkway

Welwyn Garden City 

Herts AL8 6JL

Tel: 01707-390855

Fax: 01707361286

To:
All Herts PBC Leads, clinical and managerial

26th March 2008 
Dear All

Meeting between PBC Executive group members, PCT and PEC 

The development of Practice Based Commissioning continues to be a priority for both West Herts and East and North Herts PCTs. Last year we arranged a meeting to bring together the PCTs, PECs and members of the PBC teams. 

We would like to invite PBC groups, PEC members and those supporting PBC to a meeting at the Collingwood suite, at the Gosling Sports Centre, Welwyn Garden City, 1.00-4.30pm on Wednesday, 14th May 2008.
We have tried to give a reasonable amount of notice for this meeting so that people can juggle diaries to try and be available to attend.

We know that the PBC Leads of the two PCTs meet regularly but separately. We have arranged the venue so that each PBC group can send a small team of 3-4 members from their management teams, (to be decided by the PBC groups). By May the new PECs will be in place.
There are a number of issues that have come up throughout the year related to PBC that we think would be advisable to put on the agenda. 

1.
Practice Based Commissioning Plans 08/09, and future arrangements - how these are used, arrangements for future PBC business plans and proposals, i.e. which will need to come to the PBC Governance Committee and which won’t.

2.
Understanding TUPE: PBC groups have shown an interest in commissioning services from alternative providers, or through a ‘willing provider’ model. The PCT have agreed to provide an expert on TUPE to explain the legal minefield in this area and answer PBC group questions related to their proposals. 

3.
Development of a PBC performance monitoring framework: between now and this meeting the PCT have asked Navigant  Consultancy, as part of their already funded work on PBC, to develop a draft framework in partnership with the PCT and PBC groups. (Navigant will be seeking some input from some interested PBC Leads – Exec members for this).

This list is a starter, clearly we would welcome any other suggestions to make sure the meeting addresses as many significant issues as possible. Please contact Mike Edwards or Tony Kostick re other agenda items.

Will you please complete the reply slip below and return to Jackie Smith, PA to the Chairs and the PEC Chairs at Charter House, giving details of who will be attending as we need to confirm numbers to the venue.
Yours sincerely
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Dr Mike Edwards





Dr Tony Kostick 

PEC Chair West Herts PCT



PEC Chair E & N Herts PCT
c.c.
Pam Handley & Stuart Bloom, Chairs of the PCTs


Anne Walker, Chief Executive


Mark Gainsborough, Chair, PBC Governance Committee 

Directors of the PCTs


PEC members 


Jean Cobb, Nicky Poulain & Suzanne Novak


PCT PBC Support Managers


Executive PAs
………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Meeting between PBC Executive group members, PCT and PEC – to be held on the 14th May, 1.00-4.30pm in the Collingwood suite, Gosling Sports Centre, Welwyn Garden City

Please complete the details below for all those attending the above meeting and return to Jackie Smith, PA to the Chairs & PEC Chairs, Charter House, Welwyn Garden City or Jackie.smith@herts-pcts.nhs.uk 
Name:






E-mail address:
Title:






Phone number:
PCT/PBC (please delete if not applicable)
Base:







Invitees:
Ian Isaac






Mike Baverstock
Peter Bodden





Peter Keller
Sheila Borkett-Jones




Kamal Nagpal
Margaret Stockham





Martin Hoffman
Andy Cole 






Jeremy Cox
Nicolas Small





Peter Shilliday
Mo Girach 






Mark Andrews
Alison Davies





John Hedges
Kapil Kedia 






Zoe May 
Roger Sage 






Christine Ravden
Mary McMinn





Jo Burlingham
Mark Jones






John Dixon
Ken Spooner






Tracey Buckley 
Richard Walker 





Jean Cobb
Suzanne Novak





Nicky Poulain

Katrina Power

Christine Walden 

Mark Gainsborough, Chair, PBC Governance Committee

Pam Handley, Chair, E & N Herts PCT

Stuart Bloom, Chair, West Herts PCT

Anne Walker, Chief Executive

Alan Pond, Director of Finance & Commercial Development

Andrew Parker, Director of Primary Care & Service Redesign 

Heather Moulder, Director of Nursing & Interim Chief Operating Officer

Gareth Jones, Director of Strategic Commissioning

Pauline Pearce, Director of Public Involvement & Corporate Affairs

Beverley Flowers, Director of Commissioning 
Gloria Barber, Director of Human Resources 

Dr Jane Halpin, Deputy Chief Executive & Director of Public Health 
Stuart Bloom,  
Anne Walker 
Pam Handley

Chair 
Chief Executive 

Chair 


West Hertfordshire PCT

East and North Hertfordshire PCT

West Hertfordshire PCT and East and North Hertfordshire PCT are working together to improve health in Hertfordshire


